
	
	

Please send us questions and comments:   UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG October 2018 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- The latest issue of the project newsletter was distributed on September 
28th, and is now available online at space.ucsf.edu. 

- Out of a pool of 13 architect teams who expressed interest in the project, 3 
were selected for a short list of qualified firms on October 10th. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- Interviews with 3 final architect candidates will be conducted by Boldt, 

UCSF, and members of the UCSF at ZSFG community on November 1st. 
The selected firm will then begin work on design and getting user input. 

- Once the main members of the design-build team are in place, the ZSFG 
Dean’s Office will schedule a town hall in the fall to introduce them. 

Reminder of the Month: 
- Two-way communication is essential to the optimal success of this project. 

Here are the channels of communication in place: 

o Each month: this flyer, stakeholder meetings 

o 3-4 times per year: newsletters, town halls, 
community meetings with DPH, DPW, 
SFMTA, and the ZSFG neighborhood 

o Any time: the project website and FAQs at 
space.ucsf.edu, & the project email address 

- Are these modes of communication effective? Please give us your input. 

Action Steps: Share this information with your groups, ask for their 
suggestions about how to make communication more effective 


